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Skipness  Primary School  
 
 
Dear Consultee, 
 
Review of Education Provision  
Notice of extension of consultation period on the Proposal for closure - 
Skipness  Primary School  
Schools Consultation (Scotland) Act 2010                           
 
You will have received my previous correspondence on the Proposal and 
consultation on the Proposal for closure of Skipness Primary School. Due to the 
Coronavirus (Covid-19) restrictions currently in place I am writing to you to outline 
changes to the consultation on Skipness Primary School. 
 
In response to the current Coronavirus (Covid-19) pandemic, the Council’s Business 
Continuity Committee met on 16th 





 
Argyll and Bute Council  

Education  
 

RESPONSE FORM 
 

I wish my response to be considered as confidential wi th access restricted to 
Elected Members and Council  Officers of Argyll and Bute Council . 
 
 

Proposal  
 
It is proposed that: 
Education provision at Skipness Primary School be discontinued with effect from 28th October 
2020. The catchment area of Tarbert Primary School shall be extended to include the current 
catchment area of Skipness Primary School. 
 
 
 
This part of the form must be completed for a valid response:  
Name: (please print) Address: 

 
 
 
Post Code: 

I agree/do not agree (delete which does not apply) that my response can be made publicly 
available 
Signature: Date: 

 
 
 

YOUR INTEREST: (please tick)  
 
Parent  

Child /  
Young Person 

 
Staff            

 
Other  * 

 
Elected Member / MSP / MP   
 

Member of Community Council 
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